
  

Post-Filing Announcement Certification 
 
 The attached “Post-Filing Announcement” was broadcast on station WEGP at the 
following dates and times: 
 
 
1.  12/6/21 @ 9:20 pm 
2.  12/13/21 @ 2:20 pm 
3.  12/15/21 @ 9:20 am 
4.  12/20/21 @ 7:20 am 
5.  12/27/21 @ 7:20 pm 
6.  12/29/21 @ 10:20 am 
 
 
     
 _________________________________ 
    
   Name: Timothy J. Heiney_____________ 
    
   Title: Director-Local Programming/Operations 
 
 

 
  
“On December 1, 2021, Relevant Radio, Inc., licensee of WEGP, 1390 AM, Presque Isle, 

Maine, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for license renewal. 
Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file 
comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in WEGP’s 
public file.” 

 
  


